
February 9, 2025 

 

We, Woodhaven Golf Villas Homeowners Association, support the zoning change in zoning case 
ZC-24-147.  

 

Woodhaven Golf Villas Homeowners Association is comprised of 22 homes on Putter Dr. We are 
home to many residents which have been in the Woodhaven community for decades and have seen 
the neighborhood change over the years. While some residents are still apprehensive to changes 
and proposed plans, the HOA has voted in support of the zoning change.  

We acknowledge the zoning change may have very different impacts on individual residents of our 
street, however we are hopeful that the zoning change will be positive overall and create growth and 
change for the greater good of the community that we are so passionate about.  

Thank you for the care and consideration for the community you have taken on this zoning 
application.  

 

Kayla Deatherage 

President, Woodhaven Golf Villas Homeowners Association 

 


